From: Dennis, Josh 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 9:23 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Question

On another note. 

The United States Department of Homeland Security flew me to DC, June 9-13, and provided me with logging and per diem in order to discuss technological advancements and projects within the Science and Technology Directorate. The meetings are classified at the FOUO level with some level “S” presentations.

Thank you.

-Josh

Joshua M. Dennis

The Chicago Fire Department

